
 

BT Funds Management Limited (ABN 63 002 916 458, AFSL 233 724) is the Responsible Entity of the BT 
Partner International Shares Growth Fund 1 (ARSN 102 750 407) (“Fund”). An investment in the Fund is not an 
investment in, deposit with or any other liability of Westpac Banking Corporation ABN 33 007 457 141 (the Bank) 
or any other company in the Westpac Group. It is subject to investment risk, including possible delays in 
repayment of withdrawal proceeds and loss of income and principal invested. This information has been prepared 
without taking account of your objectives, financial situation or needs. Because of this you should, before acting 
on this information, consider its appropriateness, having regard to your objectives, financial situation and needs. 
You should also seek independent professional tax advice before acting on this information. 

 

 
Investor Number: <Investor Number> 
 
13 October 2016 
 
 
<Title> <First Name> <Last Name> 
<Address 1> 
<Address 2> 
<Suburb> <State> <Postcode> 
 
 
Dear <Contact First Name> 
 
Termination and wind up of the BT Partner International Shares Growth Fund 1 (ARSN 102 750 
407) 
Wholesale Class APIR: BTA0244AU  
Retail Class APIR:  BTA0075AU 
 
Further to our letter dated 23rd September 2016 (the Termination Date), in which we notified you of 
the termination and windup of the BT Partner International Shares Growth Fund 1 (the “Fund”), we 
have determined the final amount that is now payable to you as an investor in the Fund.  
 
The final amount represents the full value of your unit holdings in the Fund as at 23 September 2016 
and has been paid to you in two instalments – the first representing a special distribution for the 
income accrued up to the Termination Date and the second representing the final withdrawal amount. 
These amounts have been paid into the bank account you nominated to receive your distributions and 
are detailed in the investor statement, which has been sent to you separately. 
 
If you have any questions about the payment, please contact your financial adviser. You can also call 
us on 1800 819 935. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Brad Cooper 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


